
 

High Street maintenance works 

From Tuesday 18 to Thursday 20 February  

 

What we are doing 

To maintain network safety, service reliability and to reduce the need for ongoing 

maintenance, we will be undertaking track maintenance on the network.  

How this affects you 

Noise and traffic impact 

• Work will take place each night, from 2.00am to 4.00am Tuesday 18 to 

Thursday 20 February. 

• Residents and retailers may hear noise associated with the use of vehicles, 

cranes, generators, and tools to complete the work.  

• Work may take place on adjacent footpaths, at intersections, on cross streets 

and side streets around the area. 

• Floodlights may be used but directed away from residential areas.  

• Workers may access the site before and after the works period to set-up and 

remove equipment.  

• While workers will park their vehicles inside the rail corridor where possible, 

please be aware that on-street parking may be limited near the worksite. 

 

We understand this work can impact you and your neighbours and would like to thank 

you for your patience. The NSW Environment Protection Authority will be notified of 

this work.  



 

 

Contact us 

For enquires and feedback visit transportnsw.info 

From Tuesday 18 to Thursday 20 February, midnight to 4am, call 8286 6189. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scan the QR Code to subscribe to the Sydney Light Rail newsletters. 
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